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Jane Bello Burke
Hodgson Russ Partner Jane Bello Burke has been elected to the New York State Bar

Association (NYSBA) House of Delegates for the 2021-22 term. Jane will serve as a

Delegate from the Third Judicial Department, which covers Albany and surrounding

counties.

Jane is also the Incoming Chair of the New York State Bar Association (NYSBA)
Health Law Section, Chair of the Section's - Long Term Care Committee, and a
Member-at-Large to the Sections Caucus of the NYSBA House of Delegates.

Jane counsels hospital systems, long-term care providers, and individual practitioners
on a broad range of legal matters. She helps providers navigate the complex network
of health care laws and regulations on matters relating to reimbursement, regulatory
compliance, contracting, licensure, privacy, and other issues. She also represents

providers in controversies before federal and state agencies.

Hodgson Russ attorneys facilitate the U.S. legal aspects of transactions around the
world. The firm practices in several significant areas of law and uses multidisciplinary
work teams to serve the specific, often complex, needs of clients, which include
public and privately held businesses, governmental entities, nonprofit institutions,
and individuals. Hodgson Russ has offices in Albany, Buffalo, Hackensack, New York
City, Palm Beach, Rochester, Saratoga Springs and Toronto. To learn more, visit

www.hodgsonruss.com.

The New York State Bar Association (NYSBA) has been the voice of the legal
profession in New York State for more than 140 years. Its mission is to shape the
development of law, educate and inform the public, and respond to the demands of
its diverse and ever changing legal profession. NYSBA advocates for state and

federal legislation and works tirelessly to promote equal access to justice for all.
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